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	NWCN/NIHRC/NICCY presents Human Rights Training & Advice Clinic
 
The North West Community Network is pleased to be working again with the Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission (NIHRC) to deliver training and information sessions in the northwest.  This year the Commissioner for Children and Young People (NICCY) will join the NIHRC in the delivery of these sessions.  This is a great opportunity for community groups to engage directly with both the NIHRC and NICCY. 
 
The sessions have been planned in partnership with NWCN and are open to all its members.  The sessions will take place at the Waterside Theatre, Glendermott Road in Derry and will be held on 12th November 2013 and on 28th November; both sessions will start at 10am and end at 12:30pm. 
 
Session 1 (12th November)
Introduction to rights
Gain an insight into what rights are, the international, region and local legal frameworks and their relevance to your own work.
 
Session 2 (28th November)
Applied rights – skills practice
Using real life case scenarios, develop and practice the skills required to identify the rights engaged in issues raised by clients and apply a rights based approach to pursuing resolution of client concerns.  This session will be followed immediately with an opportunity for an individual confidential discussion with the NIHRC and/or NICCY. 
 
To book your place on this training programme please contact Neola on: neola@nwcn.org or call 028 7127 9090
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	NWCN/NIHRC/NICCY presents an Advice Clinic
The Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission (NIHRC) and the Commissioner for Children and Young People (NICCY) will be in the northwest on Thursday 28th November. 

 

The North West Community Network is pleased to confirm that the NIHRC and the NICCY will be jointly delivering an Advice Clinic at the Waterside Theatre, Glendermott Road in Derry.  This is a great opportunity to seek advice and information from both organisations.  The Advice Clinic will run from 1pm to 3pm and is open to all Network members and also members of the public. 

There are eight slots available in total, two in each time slot as follows:

1pm / 1:30pm / 2pm /2:30pm

 

To book an appointment at the Advice Clinic please contact Neola on: neola@nwcn.org or call 028 7127 9090
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	Ireland as a Place of Sanctuary 
Tuesday 10th December commencing at 9.30am and ending with lunch at 1pm.
What do we mean by the term sanctuary? 
What has been the tradition of giving sanctuary in Ireland right from Celtic times to the present? 
Do certain minority groups feel welcome in Ireland? 
Have various minorities/individuals felt welcome here or did they have to seek sanctuary elsewhere?
To coincide with World Human Rights Day, a number of speakers will provide some thought provoking discussion on the whole concept of sanctuary. These will include:

· Dr. Liam Campbell, An academic researcher, will provide an insight into the Celtic tradition of sanctuary in Ireland.

· Inderjit Bhogal, Director of Corrymeela, will put sanctuary in today’s context, drawing on his own experience of establishing a ‘City of Sanctuary’ in Sheffield.

· A speaker will talk about sanctuary in the context of Donegal, including issues for immigrant communities and Travellers.

There will be an opportunity for participants to provide their own views and opinions.

The event is being organised by the Junction, Donegal Community Workers Co-op, North West Community Network and Community Dialogue and will be held at St Augustine’s Church Hall, Derry/Londonderry, the reputed site of the original monastery of St. Columba and which is regarded as the first ever monastery that provided sanctuary in Ireland.

To book a place, please contact hilarymccollum@cwc.ie
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	Community Family Support Programme West (CFSP West)

 

The CFSP West is a DEL funded 26 week support programme aimed at families who have a young person aged 14 -18 yrs who is either not in education, training or employment or is at risk of dropping out of school and/or is unsure about training and employment.  
The programme which is delivered by Customised Training Services in partnership with Barnardo’s helps families to identify and address the barriers the young person and family are facing.  This is done by one to one support, group work for families, short training courses and sign posting to relevant support services in the community.  Families will be supported to access programmes through transport, crèche provision, family meals and a range of incentives.  Families are currently being recruited at present in Derry and Strabane.  
Eligible families must have;

· A teenager aged 14-18 within the household?

· Young people or adults in the family who are not in Education, Employment or Training?
 

If you know any families that might be interested in participating in the programme you can simply give their contact details (with their permission) to either Jacquie Duffy at 02871382658/ 07783596886 jacqueline.duffy@barnardos.org.uk or Diane Wilson 028 82250962 / 07834037284. d.wilson@tyronedonegalpartnership.org who will arrange to visit and give more information.  
For further information please feel free to contact Jacquie or Diane.
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	Ebrington Site Consultation event

Regarding the Ebrington Site there will be a consultation event on:

 

Date: Friday 15 November 2013
Time:  12.30pm - 7.30pm

Venue:  St Columb's Park House, Limavady Road, Derry

 

There will be a team on hand to discuss the site, any proposals and take feedback.

 

The on-line survey closes this Friday 25 October 2013 - have your say on the link below:
http://www.ilex-urc.com/News/2013-Press-releases/Ilex-seeks-public%E2%80%99s-views-on-the-development-of-Eb.aspx 
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	Free Training: How Westminster Works

 

What:
A free education programme will provide you with an insight into how the work of the UK Parliament affects Northern Ireland, the role of Northern Ireland MPs, the role of the House of Lords, the work of Select Committees, All-Party Parliamentary Groups, how laws are made and how to campaign in Parliament. There will be plenty of opportunities to ask questions, and a look along the way at the Parliament website.

 

By the end of the training you will understand:

· How the work of the UK Parliament affects Northern Ireland

· The Role of Northern Ireland’s MPs

· The role of the House of Lords

· Select Committees - how they plan their work and the best way to communicate with them

· The work of All-Party Parliamentary Groups

· How laws are made in the UK Parliament

 

The training is aimed at:

· Those who wish to increase their understanding of how Westminster works

· Those who want to promote greater understanding of the work of their organisation through more effective communication with Westminster and its MPs

The programme finishes with a tour of Parliament Buildings.

Where:

The ‘How Westminster Works’ session will take part in Parliament Buildings, Stormont Estate.

 

When:

The Session starts at 10am and will finish no later than 1pm.

19 November 2013

 

How:
You are invited to register your interest in the event by emailing outreach@niassembly.gov.uk or calling 028 9052 0321. 
Please give your name, organisation, email address, phone number and address. 
Places are limited and will be given on a first come first serve basis.             
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	“The Last Outing: Exploring end of life experiences and care needs in the lives of older LGBT people”

“The Last Outing: Exploring end of life experiences and care needs in the lives of older LGBT people” has been funded by Marie Curie Cancer Care Research Programme, and is led by Dr Kathryn Almack at the University of Nottingham. 
The project is funded under a call for research to explore ‘variations in end of life care’. While ‘end of life care’ is often understood to be about care delivered to people in the last year of life, the project encompasses later life experiences and thinking about mortality – issues that may become more relevant as people age.

The study is running for two years (Sept 2012 to Aug 2014) and is capturing people’s experiences in several ways:

A UK-wide survey (closing date Jan 2014) 

In-depth interviews with a sub-sample of the survey respondents  (up to 60 people) 

Focus Groups with eligible* participants 

If you are: *Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual or Trans aged 60 or over OR are under 60 but have an L,G,B, or T partner aged 60 or over AND you currently living in the UK:  Please consider attending a FOCUS GROUP at: 

The Rainbow Project, 9-13 Waring Street, Belfast, BT1 2DX, on Monday 9 December 2013 at 6pm.  For more information please contact The Rainbow Project on 028 9031 9030 or info@rainbow-project.org 
For more information about the project, please visit: http://www.nottingham.ac.uk/nmpresearch/lastouting OR email us: thelastouting@nottingham.ac.uk OR write to us: Sue Ryder Care Centre for the Study of Supportive, Palliative and End of Life Care, School of Health Sciences, Queen's Medical Centre, University of Nottingham, Nottingham, NG7 2HA. Telephone: 0115 82 30485 
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	Do you provide unpaid care? Local support and advice to carers

Do you provide unpaid care for someone who is a relative, friend or neighbour who has a long-term illness, disability, mental health problem or frailty due to age? If so Carmel may be able to help. Carmel will be able to provide local support and advice to carers in order to help them cope with the stress of caring for someone. In her position Carmel is happy to work in collaboration with various groups to provide valued information and guidance with any issues people might have as informal carers. If you are involved with a carers group and would like Carmel to visit your group please make contact:

 

*Carmel Corrigan, Carers Development Worker, Shantallow Health Centre, Racecourse Road, Londonderry BT48 8NL. Contact Carmel by email on Carmel.Corrigan@westerntrust.hscni.net.
Telephone 028 7135 5023.   
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	XChange: xchange stories, xchange ideas, xchanage space… xchange fun!!
A youth art weekend of fun and creativity at the Playhouse, Derry\Londonderry

Saturday 26th and Sunday 27th October 2013 

Youth clubs and groups form Northern Ireland and the Border Counties are invited to attend this event where young people aged 14-17 will meet others, share backgrounds, stories and ideas.

The young people will work with professional artists to create music, graffiti, film and cool art works.

The event is free, we also provide transport and accommodation if necessary (Accommodation is only available to groups who live 60 miles away)

Give me a shout if you wish to register or if you need other information: elaine@derryplayhouse.co.uk or call 028 7126 8027.

Look forward to hearing from you!
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	Theatre of Witness – Sanctuary
“Moved to the depths of my being..."   "...quietly spoken and yet hit home so powerfully"- Audience Feedback from New Theatre of Witness production ‘Sanctuary’.

 The Theatre of Witness project is delighted to invite you to the new Theatre of Witness production ‘Sanctuary’ on 1st November at the Waterside Theatre, Derry-Londonderry And To Special intimate Lunch time sessions at The First Presbyterian Church, Magazine Street, Derry-Londonderry  At 12 noon on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th November.  

Lunch will be provided.  Seating is very limited so early booking is essential.
To book your ticket at The Waterside Theatre please contact the Box office on 028 7131 4000.

To book your ticket at the First Presbyterian Church Hall please contact the Box office on 028 7126 8027
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	Project Co-ordinator required for Irish Street Community Association

Essential Requirements

A third level qualification in a relevant field and at least 3 years experience in a community development role.

OR                     

A recognized qualification in Community Development/Leadership and Supervision 

Management skills plus 5 years experience within the Community/Voluntary sector.

Closing Date for applications: 12 noon Wednesday 6th November 2013

Job application form, job description and personnel specification available from Waterside Area Partnership by phoning 02871 349594 or by email to mail@wapltd.co.uk 
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	Latest offers from Salto Youth
European Citizens’ Voluntary Service

Partnership Building Seminar on recognition of rights and responsibilities of European Citizens locally and European level through European Voluntary Service

Organizer: KUSZA - Cultural and Recreational Association (NGO/Others)

This activity is for participants from: YOUTH IN ACTION PROGRAMME COUNTRIES

Application deadline: 1 November 2013

› More details
Study Visit to Serbia

The activity will focus on innovative practices of youth work and non-formal education in Serbia, give a chance to discuss about the related policies and reflect the role of young people's non-formal learning in a contemporary European society.

Organizer: SALTO South East Europe Resource Centre (SALTO)

This activity is for participants from: SOUTH-EAST EUROPE, YOUTH IN ACTION PROGRAMME COUNTRIES

Application deadline: 5 November 2013

› More details
The Power of Non Formal Education - Croatia

Improving the impact of Non Formal Education (NFE), principles and methods in empowering young people as real actors of the society (from local to Europe). Experiencing Croatian culture through interactions and partnerships with a local community.

Organizer: Croatian National Agency for Youth in Action Programme (Agency for Mobility and EU programmes) (National Agency)

This activity is for participants from: YOUTH IN ACTION PROGRAMME COUNTRIES

Application deadline: 10 November 2013

› More details
Euromediterranean Youth Meeting 2014: Social entrepreneurship best practices exchange

The Euromediterranean Meeting aims to facilitate the encounter between young people from different communities within the Euro-Mediterranean region that share similar challenges and have common interests on youth work development.

Organizer: Catalan Agency for Youth (NGO/Others)

This activity is for participants from: Algeria, Egypt, EU MEMBER STATES, Israel, Lebanon, LIBYAN ARAB JAMAHIRIYA, Morocco, Palestinian Authority of the West Bank and Gaza Strip, Syria, Tunisia, Turkey

Application deadline: 15 November 2013

› More details
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	BT Connected Communities

Who?

BT Connected Communities is part of the BT Get IT Together programme delivered in partnership with the UK charity, Citizens Online. I’m Anita Kelly, the Project Coordinator for Citizens Online in N Ireland, supporting a number of groups west of Lough Neagh.

What?

We are investing resources to tackle online social exclusion and increase public access to computers and the internet.  Our fun and informal introductory computer sessions are suitable for all ages and abilities and build confidence and skills for new users.

“Being able to use the computer has opened up a whole new world to me!”  Marie Coyle, senior citizen from Maydown

We are also helping people back into employment through online job searches, uploading cv’s to online recruiters, completing and sending email application forms.

“Having confidence using the internet and email has given me a much greater chance to get back on the job ladder.” Michael Finnigan, 32, jobseeker, Draperstown

Farmers and farm families are realising the potential benefits of using local government online services for keeping their herd records up to date and finding out about available grant schemes.

“I joined the sessions organised at Clogher Valley to get online to manage the farm’s paperwork. ”Shane Askin, a farmer from Augher

Why?

In Northern Ireland, we have a fantastic fibre broadband infrastructure and we want to ensure that as many people as possible benefit from that.  Our FREE internet taster sessions can help you discover the benefits of being online such as keeping in touch with friends and family, saving money on bills, sending e-mails and photos, searching information about your favourite hobby, shopping online and accessing local services e.g. reserving library books, booking your MOT, online banking or catching up on TV programmes.

How?

We train local volunteers to help take you through the basics and get you online and /or support your job searching.  Free 6 week fun, informal internet courses are being run in a number of Community Venues West of Lough Neagh, tailored to suit participants needs.

When and Where

Sessions are held at various times in the following areas, subject to demand & availability

Gasyard 028 7136 9049, Caw 028 7131 8100, Maydown 028 7186 1550, Ballykelly 028 7776 4429 and Draperstown 028 7962 8428; Pomeroy 028 8775 7834 and Augher 077 1188 5 216; Enniskillen 028 6632 9791, Ederney 028 6863 1774 and Irvinestown 028 6862 8741.

If you or your group would like to learn more about how the project could benefit you, want to volunteer to help others get online or find out about our Research study, please contact the local Centres or ring me on 078 1857 3617 or email: anita.kelly@citizensonline.org.uk
For further information please contact: Anita Kelly - Citizens Online Project Co-ordinator - Northern Ireland

Mob: 078 1857 3617 E: anita.kelly@citizensonline.org.uk    

	
	Top

	14
	Save Ebrington Gallery

If you wish to preserve this wonderful cultural legacy for the city - please sign this online petition.
http://www.ipetitions.com/petition/save-ebrington-gallery-2013/
£2.5 million of public money has been used to develop the buildings at Ebrington into state-of-the-art galleries to host the Turner Prize for 2013.

Currently these buildings will revert to office space after the show has closed.

Considering the over-abundance of empty office space already in the city – and the potential cultural tourism attraction that this gallery could become – the city and its people would certainly lose a very valuable and culturally significant asset if we allow this to happen.

This gallery also has the potential to attract many hundreds of thousands of tourists in the coming years to view exhibitions from the very top artists in the world. Every child and adult in the city would have access to a world-class cultural resource on their doorstep.

This artistic venue would be the envy of major cities throughout the world and will be the enduring physical cultural legacy for the city after 2013. Please help us preserve it.

Thank you for your support.

Stephen Hughes
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	Derry~Londonderry has a significant Indian population – how much do you know about their culture?

Diwali is the biggest festival in India and is celebrated by Indians of all religions, although it is especially significant to Hindus and Sikhs.  The festival is as big in India as Christmas is here!

 

This year Diwali will be celebrated in style in the Guildhall – and we are inviting everyone, whether you are Indian or not, to come and enjoy a vibrant celebration of India for free!
This is a great event to bring your whole family to and see something very different on your own doorstep!  Lots of bhangra music, craft activities, Indian food, henna, Bollywood dance, instrumental and vocal performances and an exhibition.  
The event on Friday 1st November is ‘drop in’ and ‘drop out’ from 5.30pm but the advice is to arrive near the start to get the most out of the whole evening.  Hope to see you there!
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	Barcelona Half Marathon 14th February – 16th February 2014

Join Children in Crossfire in the Gothic Capital of the Mediterranean to experience one of Europe’s most exhilarating running challenges.

 

Children in Crossfire are recruiting runners for the Barcelona Half Marathon on Sunday, 16th February, 2014. 

 

John Ryan McLaughlin, Head of Fundraising said “We are delighted to be offering this trip to the Barcelona Half Marathon for the fifth consecutive year.

 

“Our four previous running teams had a fantastic time running through Barcelona’s amazing city centre passing such wonderful sites such as the Sagrada Familia, Las Ramblas and the stadium for the 1992 Olympics.  The reaction of our participants on their return has been so positive and they enjoyed every minute of their experience.

 

“The sense of achievement after finishing a half marathon is indescribable, but an added incentive is that the money you are raising will help vulnerable children in Tanzania, Ethiopia and The Gambia and give them opportunities for a better future.  You don’t need to be a professional runner or athlete, this challenge is for everyone, it will be an unbelievable personal accomplishment, so put on your running shoes and join us in Barcelona for Valentine’s Weekend 2014.

 

To reserve your place, please send £150 deposit to the Children in Crossfire office, we are asking participants to raise a minimum sponsorship and this will cover flights, transfers, 3 nights’ accommodation and guaranteed race entry.

 

To find out more information email events@childrenincrossfire.org or

Tel 028 71269898 /07840182004

Website www.childrenincrossfire.org
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	Don’t be left out of pocket – shop safely online

 

With one in three people in Northern Ireland now shopping online at least once a month[1], and ahead of the busy Christmas period the Consumer Council has launched a campaign to help consumers shop safely online.

 

The Consumer Council’s ‘Online Shopping Tips’ will help you recognise safe shopping websites, protect yourself from scams and understand your rights.

 

Speaking about online shopping, Philippa McKeown-Brown, Head of Education said: “It might seem a while away but many of us will be starting our Christmas shopping and each year more and more of us are doing this online.  Christmas is expensive enough without costly pitfalls so we are advising consumers how to shop safely when purchasing goods and services via the internet.

 

“Consumers may not realise but they have the same rights when shopping online as they do when shopping on the high street.  If goods do not fit the description, are not of satisfactory quality or not fit for purpose you may be entitled to a repair, replacement or refund.  Online shoppers also have extra rights that allow a seven day cooling-off period to cancel most types of orders and request a full refund.

 

“The Consumer Council urges consumers to make sure the website they are purchasing from is secure – look for ‘https’ in the website address and check for a padlock icon in the browser bar.  We also encourage consumers to always read the terms and conditions.  Check who pays for returns and make sure the website gives the company’s postal address and telephone numbers.”

 

To find out more about online auction sites and other top tips, get your free copy of the Consumer Council’s ‘Online Shopping Tips’ leaflet by downloading  a copy at www.consumercouncil.org.uk/publications or request a copy by contacting 0800 121 6022, Twitter (@ConsumerCouncil) or Facebook (Consumer Council Northern Ireland).

[1]Canny Consumer Research 2011


 
 
Submit an article - Email info@nwcn.org to submit an article for inclusion in E-Bulletin.
When submitting an article for inclusion in this E-Bulletin, please conform to the following guidelines to ensure not only inclusion but clear understanding of the information you wish to convey:
Use only the Verdana or Arial Fonts, size 10 or 12
Use single-line spacing
As far as possible, do not use images or include attachments - information is best received when it is concise and straightforward.
Include reliable contact information: named contact, organisation, telephone number, email address &, where appropriate, web address
Please check that all details are correct when submitting as we will presume they are.
Please do not reply directly to this email, use one of the links above to feedback or to submit an article. For general enquiries, email info@nwcn.org
The information in this E-Bulletin has been collated from a range of sources. NWCN does not however accept responsibility for any third party content or for any of the opinions expressed.


	Neola Nelis McCrossan
mailto:neola@nwcn.org
nwcn.org 
facebook.com/NWCN01
twitter.com/NWCN01, 
tweet: @NWCN01

12/14 The Diamond
Derry/Londonderry BT48 6HW
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	NWCN is a membership organisation for Community & Voluntary groups in the North-West, 
click here for a membership form for 2013-2014.

	North-West Community Network receives core funding through the Community Investment Fund (DSD).

	The Participation, Engagement & Skills Project (PESP) is funded by Big Lottery.
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